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December 7,1998 

Mr. James McLaughlin 
Production Manager 
15 Fletcher Street 
Manchester, NH 03 102 

Dear Mr. McLaughlin: 

RE: Jackman Water Quality Certificate 

On Monday, November 30,1998 I spoke with Mr. Robert Bacynski of the New 
Hampshire Department of Environmental Services (NHDES) Surface Water Quality 
Bureau. Mr. Bacynski stated that the NHDES currently has no program to require non 
FERC licensed projeds to have 40 1 Certification. At present, the FERC license is what 
triggers the certification process. 

If there are any questions regarding this matter please call Curt Mooney at (603) 
634-2383. 

Sincerely, , 

Curt Mooney 6 
PSNH Associate Scientist 


